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At St. Wilfrid’s, we strive to give as many children as possible the opportunity to develop and 
demonstrate their sporting skills in a range of ways in addition to curriculum PE and Sport sessions. 
This is done through leadership in school, participation in house competitions in school, representing 
the school in fixtures, festivals and competitions against schools in the local area and participating in 
lunch time and after school clubs.  
 
The table below shows the proportion of pupils that have taken part in one of these areas during the 
autumn and/or spring term: 
 

 Intra-house 
competitions 

Inter-school 
competitions 

School Clubs Leadership 

Year 3 97% 0% 40% 0% 

Year 4 98% 58% 63% 0% 

Year 5 93% 61% 74% 13% 

Year 6 97% 49% 61% 14% 

All Key Stage 2 96% 42% 59% 7% 

 
This data represents children in Key Stage 2 only. There are fewer festivals and competitions for 
younger children to take part in.  These percentages will rise in the summer term as there are more 
competitions and festivals available for these children and the school will be running more intra-
house competitions. 
 
Providing key stage one children with more opportunities is an area for development and will be 
addressed in the summer term, next academic year and moving further into the future. 


